
From: Catherine Pardue <chpardue10@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/31/2017 9:07:00 PM
Subject: Communication with legislators

Sir,

Do you have the capability of sending an email from a S.C. Resident, concerning litter and our 
roadways and bridges, to all S. C. legislators? And if you do, would you do so for a S.C. resident?

Catherine Pardue
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